
 

 

SWEP REACH compliance letter for copper and nickel brazed heat exchangers 

 

SWEP hereby confirms that we have assessed our obligations according to REACH1 and are 

continuously working to fulfill our obligations according to the regulation.  

 

SWEP is mainly affected by REACH by 

- Candidate list of substances of Very High Concern 

- List of restricted substances in Annex XVII of REACH 

Last update of REACH SVHC List was on 27th of June 2024. 

 

SWEP has, by assessing processes and supplier surveys, concluded that: 

- All substances in our products will be registered according to REACH. 

- No substances are used in the restricted applications listed in Annex XVII of REACH. 

- There are no substances above 0,1% on the current candidate list in SWEP´s finished products.  

 

 

If any of the above would change, we will inform you accordingly.  

 

 

Vice President of Supply Chain & Quality 

Nelly Axelsson 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 ______________ 
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1 Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 


